
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

The Sandwell Well-being Charter Mark 

Review Student Focus Groups & Parent Survey 

 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
Your child’s school is working with us at BCP Educational Psychology Service to try to find new ways to 
help people with their mental health and emotional well-being. At the beginning of the project, we 
talked to parents, staff and students about their views about the school. Now we are coming to the end 
of the project we would like to talk to parents and students again about their experience with the 
school.    
  
To do this we are going to hold student focus groups, and to collect as much feedback from parents as 
we can, we have created a parent survey.  The survey should take about 10 minutes to complete.  Your 
school will send you the link to the parent survey electronically. 
 
The information collected from both the student focus groups and the parent survey will be fed back to 
the school in the form of an anonymous report.  We will not use any parent, staff or student names. This 
report will be stored in accordance with BCP Council’s Information Governance Policy and may be used 
for wider audiences. 
 
If you would like any more information or have any questions, please contact your school or the 
Educational Psychology Team on 01202 118965, or email julia.hooper@bcpcouncil.gov.uk.  
 

 

Many Thanks, 

 
 
 
Julia Hooper 
Assistant Educational Psychologist 
BCP Educational Psychology Service 
 
 

Date: 15 June 2022  
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